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NEWS RELEASE 
STARFIRE CONTINUES DRILLING LANMUIR NICKEL PROJECT,  

TIMMINS ONTARIO 
 
Starfire Minerals Inc. is pleased to announce the continuation of exploration on the 
Company’s 100% owned Langmuir Nickel project near Timmins Ontario.  Work on this 
site has been ongoing throughout the summer and early fall and will be extended through 
December. 
 
The current project will be supervised by Mr. Ed Ludwig, B.Sc. who has over 15 years of 
experience in this region. All drilling and field work continues to be done by Mr. Larry J. 
Salo of Timmins, Ontario. A summary of work completed to date and assays will be 
available in December, 2006 
 
Starfire’s Qualified Person as that term is defined in National Instrument 43-101 and the 
project geologist for this property is Mr. Gerald Harron, P. Eng. of Toronto, Ontario. 
 
About Starfire:  
 
Starfire Minerals Inc. includes uranium, nickel, precious and base metal divisions with 
ten Canadian properties in Ontario, Quebec and British Columbia.  
  
A field crew has completed work on the Company’s Porphyry Pearl Gold Copper 
Property in the Toodoggone region of North-Central B.C. The Toodoggone Mineral Belt 
hosts several large Porphyry copper/gold deposits and has several epithermal high grade 
Gold silver deposits that have been mined or are being mined.  The results from this 
project are expected to be forthcoming in early December, 2006. 
 
Another crew has completed the Company’s latest phase of the Company’s Cross-
Structure Uranium Property 700 miles east of Montréal, Que. Follow up exploration is 



planned on this property as a result recent assays (See News Release of November 27, 
2006) and from encouraging Uranium anomalies delineated by its Airborne Radiometric 
and Magnetic survey completed in 2005, and ground work completed in the summer of 
2006.  Recent uranium exploration results from an adjacent property owned by Entourage 
Mining Ltd, (ETGMF) has encouraged Starfire to prioritize the work on this project. (See 
Entourage Mining Ltd. news releases August 30, 2006 and September 5, 2006).   
 
The Company has also completed Airborne Radiometric and Magnetic Surveys, on 4 of 
its Uranium Properties by Terraquest Ltd. (www.terraquest.ca). These properties include 
the Capri property in Quebec, and the Stobie Lake, Montreal River, and Montreal River 
North projects in Ontario. (The Cross-Structure airborne survey was completed last year). 
Results from these surveys will allow the Company to prioritize prospective targets on 
these properties.  These results will be available in late December 2006 or early January 
2007. 
 
All exploration work has being subcontracted to experienced contractors with proven 
track records, the necessary equipment and qualified personnel. The Company plans to 
continue work throughout the winter of 2006/2007 will disseminate results from 
operations as they become available. 

This news release was reviewed by Starfire’s Qualified Person as that term is defined in 
National Instrument 43-101 and the project geologist for the Langmuir property. 
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